

Welton Primary School

Part of the Midsomer Norton Schools' Partnership
"Be safe, Be kind, Be your best"

Executive Head Teacher: Mr J Snell Head of School: Mr Phil Lyle

Radstock Road, Midsomer Norton, Radstock, BA3 2AG

www.weltonprimaryschool.co.uk

Telephone: 01761 - 413131, Email: office@weltonprimaryschool.co.uk, @SchoolWelton

2nd September 2024

Dear Welton Families,

Welcome back to a new school year at Welton Primary School! We hope you have had a restful summer. As you are probably aware, the school has had a lot of decorating work over the summer including painting, eco lighting installed, new carpets and a fantastic new library space which we can't wait to show you! We thought it would be helpful to share some important information before the children are welcomed back tomorrow.

PE days

Classes	Session 1	Session 2
Starling Class (Year R/1)	Monday	Wednesday
Nightingale Class (Year 2)	Monday	Thursday
Kingfisher Class (Year 3)	Tuesday	Friday
Kestrel Class (Year 4)	Tuesday	Thursday
Hawk Class (Year 5)	Monday	Friday
Eagle Class (Year 6)	Monday (swimming)	Thursday

Please make sure that your child comes to school wearing the correct PE uniform. If your child is not wearing the correct PE clothes we will be in contact with you to bring in a change of clothes. All information about school uniform can be found on our website

https://www.weltonprimaryschool.co.uk/key-information/school-uniform.htm

Meet the Teacher Sessions

We value our partnership with you and we are looking forward to launching sessions throughout the year to come and find out more about what your children are learning in school. To begin with, we would like to invite you to join us on the following dates to meet your new class teacher and find out more about the expectations for the year ahead. Reception parents will be invited to meet Mrs Blackmore in a couple of weeks once the children have settled.

Classes	Dates	
Starling Class (Year 1 only)	Wednesday 4th September 3.15pm-4.15pm	
Nightingale Class (Year 2)	Monday 9th September 3.15pm-4.15pm	
Kingfisher Class (Year 3)	Thursday 5th September 3.15pm-4.15pm	
Kestrel Class (Year 4)	Monday 9th September 3.15pm-4.15pm	
Hawk Class (Year 5)	Friday 13th September 3.15pm-4.15pm	
Eagle Class (Year 6)	Monday 9th September 3.15pm-4.15pm	

Wraparound Care (Breakfast Club and After School Club)

As explained in the letter sent home last term, you will no longer be able to book these wraparound care clubs via the school/ParentPay. These sessions must now be booked through Progressive Kids. All information can be found in this letter:

■ Progressive Kids Letter to Parents.docx

We're looking forward to welcoming your children tomorrow, Tuesday 3rd September, at 8.40am. As always, if you have any questions please make contact via the school office/email.

With best wishes,

Mr Snell and Mr Lyle